

Friends of Mueller State Park P.O. Box 504 Divide, CO 80814-0504

January 15, 2020

Dear Tweeds Holiday Home Tour,

Many thanks for making the Friends of Mueller State Park one of the recipients of the proceeds from the 2019 Holiday Home Tour!

Please be assured that your donation will go directly to the support of the park's educational activities (getting kids outdoors), and enhancing visitor experience.

The Friends enjoyed the small parts we had in making the Holiday Home Tour a success, and marveled at all of the dedication and hard work that made the Home Tour the wonderful event it was.

Thank you again for your generosity and support.

10.0

Ron Moore Board President Friends of Mueller State Park

Friends of Mueller State Park

www.FriendsOfMuellerSP.com